
 
  

Representative 
 Dan Huberty 

STATE CAPITOL 
Capitol Extension E2.712 

P.O. Box 2910 
Austin, TX 78768 

 

DISTRICT 
4501 Magnolia Cove 

Suite 201 
Kingwood, TX 77345 

 
PHONE 

512.463.0520 
 

FAX 
512.463.5896 

 

E-MAIL 
District127.Huberty@house.state.tx.us 

Meet My Staff: 
CASEY CHRISTMAN 

Chief of Staff 
Casey.Christman@house.state.tx.us 

 

MAGGIE IRWIN 
Legislative Director 

Maggie.Irwin@house.state.tx.us 
 

AUTUMN JODZIO 
Executive Assistant 

Autumn.Jodzio@house.state.tx.us 
 

CHASE BARKER 
Legislative Intern 

Chase.Barker@house.state.tx.us 
 

Another busy week… 
 
This week began on Sunday afternoon when the members returned to 
Austin from our home districts to continue debating HB 1, the House 
Appropriations bill. After almost a full 24 hours of debate, the bill finally 
passed the House and headed to Conference Committee. Members from 
the House and Senate will now be selected to craft one final budget. 
 
The speed picked up quickly on Monday morning as we started what will 
become common practice of hearing multiple bills in a day on the General 
Calendar. Tuesday brought about a Public Education Committee hearing 
where we heard about possible new solutions for school finance. And 
Wednesday saw a State Affairs Committee hearing that covered a large 
range of issues.  
 
Tuesday also presented my first opportunity to lay out a bill to the body as a 
whole on the General calendar, as I passed HB 571, that I like to call the 
"Silt Bill", from the House to the Senate Chamber. 
 
Thursday slowed down a bit, but we held a Public Education subcommittee 
hearing on bullying early in the morning and debated several large bills on 
the House floor that afternoon. Probably the best part of Thursday was the 
chance to join thirteen of my fellow Freshmen in presenting their first bills to 
the Chamber. They received a little hazing, but it was all in good fun.  
 
Please take a few minutes to look over my newsletter . If you have any 
questions, please contact my staff at 512-463-0520. And remember you can 
always follow the occurrences of the House at www.house.state.tx.us.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
 

Dan Huberty 
State Representative- District 127 

 

Visit Representative Huberty online, by clicking here. 
To Subscribe to our weekly newsletters, click here. 
To Unsubscribe to our weekly newsletters, click here. 
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District Office Opening 
 

Watch for more information about our District Office at 4501 Magnolia Cove, Suite 201, Kingwood, Texas 
77345. Located in the beautiful King's Harbor shopping center, we hope our office will be a great place for 
you to come visit us. The date of the opening is yet to be determined. 
 
 
 
 
 

Upcoming Events 
 

Saturday, April 9 
11:00 AM - Team Joseph Chili Cook-Off 
      Summer Creek High School 
 
 
 
 

 
Monday, April 11 
12:00 PM - Zach Jones Golf Tournament 
      Walden Golf & Country Club 
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My Legislation 
 
As I mentioned before, I had my first bill on the General Calendar this week. HB 571, which deals with 
cleaning up Lake Houston and the San Jacinto river by ensuring that sand miners are adhering to 
environmental standards, passed in our Chamber and now heads over to the Senate with Senator Williams 
taking the lead over there. I trust it will move quickly and hopefully get things moving for us in District 127 
very soon. I look forward to presenting and passing many more bills from the front mic of the Texas House of 
Representatives. 
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